Well, we made it to 2021. Welcome back. With a new strain of covid-19 starting up in places including Wisconsin and the health of our membership in mind, we will continue doing the zoom meetings until it is deemed safe to meet in person. If you are having problems joining the zoo meetings please let myself or Vickie know and we will try to help you access the meeting.

The Dayton Care Facility Christmas extravaganza

As you can imagine with 88 residents and multiple Christmas presents being distributed it got a little crazy. Only one picture was taken and it was of two guys with wrapped presents, which were not from us. Just know that your efforts were greatly appreciated and you made a difference in their lives. I just received a thank you note that I will share with you at the meeting.

I was told when they saw the Christmas stockings everybody was looking for their names and grabbing their stockings. They were excited for the winter wear and all the goodies that were put into the stockings. When they received their Christmas cookie tray they were extremely happy and said the cookies were delicious and it was so nice of us to do that for them. As you know they are always very appreciative of everything we do for them.



UPCOMING EVENTS

Participate in the Junior Board Valentine's Day Contest

How do we love GFWC? Let GFWC Juniors count the ways ...

Who

Big/Lil teams and the Junior Executive Committee.

What

Create a valentine for GFWC. Get creative with video, audio, and graphics!

When

Due February 7, to Katie Moydell.

Why

To show the world why we love being a GFWC member!

Stick your neck out and spread the word. Look out for our upcoming posts on social media, but don't stop there! So many outside of our Federation community need some extra love while they are separated from family and friends during the pandemic. Submit success stories to be considered for GFWC's Blog about how your club is cheering up members of your community in need this Valentine's Day.Participate in the Junior Board Valentine's Day Contest

GFWC-WI State President had this to share:

February is American Heart Month where we motivate each other to examine our own health habits and risks and take steps to improve our heart health, here are a few suggestions to start today, Plan to cook a heart-healthy meal, commit to a walking schedule with friend or family, wear red on National Red Day (first Friday in February) then share your photo on social media. Schedule your annual heart healthy appointment with your physician, learn the sins of heart disease and educate others to spread awareness and best of all, celebrate Valentine's Day with your loved ones! With my President's theme of Mind-Body-Spirit this is the perfect time to make a positive change in our life. Today is the day to start living our dreams. Walt Disney said, "All our dreams can come true if we have the courage to pursue them." I am a firm believer in going after our dreams. There is a famous saying that goes like this. "If you always do what you've always done, you'll always get what you've always got." Dare to follow your dreams - starting today. Here is to a great year ahead, for with the power of the mind, anything is possible!

Dates to Remember

GFWC-WI Winter Workshop February 19-20, at the Sheraton Brookfield.

State Convention May 13-16, Central Wisconsin Convention and Expo center, Rothschild, WI

International Convention June 26-28, in Toronto, Canada

Great Lakes Region Conference October 8-10, Lisle, IL

WI Winter Workshop February 18-20, 2022 Ramada by Wyndham, Waupaca, WI

State Convention May 12-15, 2021 Blue Harbor Resort, Sheboygan, WI

GFWC - Pleasant Prairie Woman's Club February 11,2021 Agenda

- 1. Welcome/Introduction of Guests
- 2. Pledge of Allegiance/Collet
- 3. Roll Call-Fran
- 4. Old Business
 - a) Minutes from December
 - b) Treasurer's Report Michelle
- 5. New Business
 - a) Scholarships
 - 1. 2020
 - 2. 2021
- 6. Sunshine/Rain